Plympton Conservation Commission
Minutes of Open Meeting - July 21, 2014

Present: Rick Burnet, Tim Dempsey, Ami Dion, Linda Leddy, John Mathias, Jeff Smith
Meeting opened 7:10 p.m.
Old/New Business:

Discussed the request from PMP to the DEP requesting Maple Street LLC
Letter from PMP

Discussed the request from neighbors of the access road near Trout Farm Road.
Scheduled a site visit for 8:00 am on Friday, July 25, 2014.

Continuation of Hearing for Bluewave Capital, the proposed solar projectat 117
Lake Street began at 7:37 pm. This is the third joint meeting with the Planning
Board.

Marc Flaherty reported on his meeting with our consultant, John Chessia on Friday,
July 18. Drainage is the biggest issue. The goal is to maintain flow to wetlands as it
exists today. Soils are also a concern in studying water drainage.

There was also a discussion about screening and landscape requirements.

The Planning Department wants to hire their own engineer for stage events during
construction and the Conservation Commission agreed to participate.

We will be receiving a new report based on the adjustments to the project plan
along with soil evaluation tests and storm water reports.

The Hearing is scheduled to be continued to August 26, 2014 at 7:30 pm.

A motion was made by Mr. Dempsey to close the meeting, which was seconded by
Ms. Leddy. The meeting was adjourned at 8:50 pm by unanimous vote.

Recorded by Ami S. Dion



